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Happy Holidays!
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It’s been pretty busy here and we haven’t had much of a chance to keep this area as fresh as we would like. There are some
articles that we’re working on and a video of our new office here in Hudson. We started out in the attic of the house, then moved
to the front porch and now are ensconced in our own space with a separate entrance. We’ll be putting up a video sometime in
January but feel free to stop by if you’re ever in the area.
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